
Subject: FW: Capilano Lake Water Level
Date: Tue, 8 Mar 2005 11:54:04 -0800

From: "Ernie Crist" <ernie_crist@dnv.org>
To: <fonvca@fonvca.org>, <Cagebc@yahoo.com>

I am forwarding this info to you since I believe that this may become an
issue of speculation and concern later in the season.

It is always good to have the facts. 

Ernie 
> ______________________________________________ 
> From:         Robert Huffman  
> Sent: Tuesday, March 08, 2005 8:39 AM
> To:   'mazoret-g&s@telus.net'
> Cc:   Ernie Crist; Gavin Joyce; Jozsef Dioszeghy; James Ridge
> Subject:      Capilano Lake Water Level
> 
> Dear Mr. Mazoret:
> 
> Your inquiry regarding the low level of Capilano Lake has been
> forwarded to me for response.  You are correct in your assumption that
> the low lake level is due to GVRD work.  They have lowered the lake
> level in order to repair seals on the dam drum gate, which is the
> mechanism that controls the level of water above the dam spillway.  
> 
> I spoke with the GVRD last Friday on this matter.  They don't have
> serious concerns yet about the ability of the lake level to recover in
> time for summer, however it may be a problem should we have a dry
> spring.  They will be  monitoring the situation closely as spring and
> summer approach, and will keep municipalities informed of the water
> supply situation on an ongoing basis.
> 
> 
> Yours truly,
> 
> Bob Huffman
> Manager, Utilities
> District of North Vancouver
> 604-990-3861
> 
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